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October 25, 1993

MEMORANDUM FOR: Edward L. Jordan, Director
Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data

FROM: Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs

SUBJECT: NRC OPERATIONS CENTER TELEPHONE NUMBER
CHANGE (10 CFR PARTS 20, 21, 30, 35,
40, 50, 70, 72 AND 73.)

The Office of State Programs has one recommended addition to the

enclosed memorandum to the ED0 regarding this subject. Under " Notices,"

include an additional sentence to read, "The appropriate State officials will

also be notified." OSP will provide AE00 with the appropriate mail

distribution codes for distribution to State officials. With this change, OSP

concurs in the rulemaking package.
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